Dear Colleague,

Just a brief message to remind you that the next deadlines for submitting a short abstract for the CIOSTA XXXIII CIGR CONFERENCE will be 15 FEBRUARY 2009.

Style and format guidelines for the short abstract are available to the link: http://www.ciosta.unirc.it/conference\_2009.htm

If you are interested in abstract submission and would like to present your work at the conference, please use the following e-mail address: ciosta2009@unirc.it

C.I.O.S.T.A. is an International Organization which was set up in 1950 in Paris and it is made up of 40 Member Countries. The Organization is meant to focus on agriculture-related issues all over the world in a view to increasing farming production and improving produce quality and safety.

I remind you that the Organizing Committee has been working hard to make XXXIII CIOSTA Conference a truly memorable experience for all Participants.

Hoping to seeing you at the Conference

Sincerely Yours,

Gennaro GIAMETTA CIOSTA President

University *Mediterranea* of Reggio Calabria Faculty of Agriculture - DISTAFA Feo di Vito - 89122 Reggio Calabria (Italy) Tel. (+39) 0965 801277; Fax. (+39) 0965 801234;

e-mail: <a href="mailto:ciosta2009@unirc.it">ciosta2009@unirc.it</a> website: <a href="mailto:www.ciosta.unirc.it">www.ciosta.unirc.it</a>